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1. California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 





Comment Response 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CalFire-1: Reference to the California-Nevada Tahoe Basin Fire 
Commission Report (May 2008) has been added to the proposed Basin 
Plan Amendment in the Forest Uplands portion of the Lake Tahoe TMDL 
implementation plan. 





Comment Response 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CalFire-2: Reference to The California Department of Forestry and Fire 
Protection’s role in regulating forest practices on private lands has been 
added to the proposed Basin Plan Amendment in the Forest Uplands 
portion of the Lake Tahoe TMDL implementation plan. 
 
 
 
CalFire-3: See Response CalFire-2, above. 
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